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Programming Efforts: 

I am providing support as the Caregiver Support Group becomes 

more established and resources are  

identified that will help the group become more self-guided during the bi-monthly gatherings. I have  

prepared radio, newspaper, and newsletter announcements during the past month.  

I am working on the implementation of the 2017 eParenting High-Tech Kids project with county middle 

schools who are interested in this resource.  This involves an online curriculum delivered via school e-mail 

that supports parents’ positive use of technology in parenting their 9-14 year olds. 

Working on preparation for the 2017 HCE Update session for club officers and members. What I am working 

on will include background on the partnership between HCE and the Family Living Programs which includes 

educational programs determined by Family Living curriculum topics and how those topics will address needs 

of the local HCE organization. I have also prepared leadership activities that can be used in the local club 

meetings. 

I met with a small group of HCE club members to review past educational programs from 2016 that were 

taught in a mini-lesson format at executive board meetings and looked at ways to revise the programs that 

would make them more accessible to all clubs.  

 

Additional Meetings and Projects: 

Completed the annual Recording Results requirements for 2016.  

Completed survey results for the Family Living state team projects in 2016.  

Participated in the monthly department head wisline with Dean and Director Karl Martin.  


